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Drug Take Back event results released
(KNZA)--Saturday's Drug Take Back event at the Brown County Sheriff's Office
was a success.

Sheriff John Merchant says close to 250 pounds of unused, unwanted or expired
medications were turned in for disposal.

The National Drug Take Back Day is coordinated by the federal Drug
Enforcement Administration, which collects and safely destroys the medications.

Merchant reminds residents that the Sheriff's Office accepts unused medications
year round.
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